
  

 

      

       

 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern:    

 

The Intercultural Human Rights Law Review would like to announce that we have scheduled our 

upcoming Symposium for Friday, October 19, 2012 from 8:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. The focus of 

the symposium will be: 

 

“140 Characters or Less: Social Media, Human Rights, and the Law” 

#IHRLR2012 

 

We intend the discourse of the 2012 – 2013 symposium and publication to include, inter alia: 

 Privacy issues on social media sites 

 The manipulation of people and information using social media 

 The relevance of International Law for social media, and particularly the importance of 

embedding human rights principles into software code 

 Ethical concerns for the legal community concerning social media 

 The rise of citizen media and the use of the Internet and social media by activists, NGOs 

and International Organizations 

 Body scanners, CCTV microphones, RFID implants  

 European controversies with technologies that affect privacy  

 

Panelists will include: 

 Professor Ira Nathenson, St. Thomas University School of Law 

 Professor Molly Land, New York University Law School 

 Professor Alexandra Rengel, Schiller University, and Comillas Pontifical University –

ICADE 

 Professor Nicola Boothe-Perry, Florida A&M University School of Law 

 Professor Daniel Joyce, University of New South Wales 

 Professor Hannibal Travis, Florida International University - College of Law 

Sincerely, 

2012 – 2013 Executive Board of the Intercultural Human Rights Law Review 

INTERCULTURAL HUMAN RIGHTS LAW REVIEW 


